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Fair Dog Denmark would like to send our thanks and gratitude to everyone who has supported us 
and the dogs in Denmark, and specially in the case of Pako and Thor.

As most you already know, Thor is still alive and will be kept alive until the court in Odense has 
made a  new expert opinion about Thor. 

At this moment we don't know when that will happen, and if Thor will be allowed to live after the 
new examination. We hope he will and we will fight for him till justice prevails.

We would also like to state and emphasise, that the case about Thor is ONLY about the Danish dog 
act § 1a and b, NOT about Bite. 

We are aware that the press and some others has written about an bite incident, but Thor's case is 
solely about his breed and that the police thinks he is a forbidden breed.

As soon as we know any further we will inform all of you at our facebook site 
https://www.facebook.com/Foreningen.Fairdog and on the sites of all of our cooperating groups and 
organisations.

The cooperating groups and organisations are:

Andrea Kdolsky
Guard Dogs
WAHRO
Stop Killing Dogs
Initiativ mod diskrimination af hund e.V.
DOGnews
Muskelhundeskal forblive i Danmark
Menschen Tiere Werte
Protest imod hundeloven
Hundeloven en ommer 

Charlotte Andersson
Chairman of Fair Dog Denmark

https://www.facebook.com/Foreningen.Fairdog

